Barbara Johnson

From: Ashtyn Wald

Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 4:35 PM

To:Barbara JohnsonSubject:Living Proposal

Good afternoon Barb,

Thank you for taking my proposal under consideration.

I have changed my living requirements and will be needing a place to stay from June 1, 2022-October 31st, 2022.

I will be gone from June 9th-July 2nd to Trochu for work.

I would like to have access to the power and water in the infield at the Rodeo Grounds, I would also pay a fee to use those utilities.

The NPSA has been notified and at our next meeting I will have the answer from the committee.

I am part of the rodeo committee and would love to stay out there to help out more with the painting and upkeep of the facility.

Thank you for your time and reviewing my proposal, I appreciate it.

Ashtyn Wald